
Mad Science Night 

On Thursday, October 28th, Orlando Science Elementary hosted its annual Mad Science Night. Both 

students and family member participated in seven spooky STEM activities throughout the campus. The 

activities included Creature Catcher, Puzzling Pumpkin Problems, Gravity Defying Ghosts, Scary Scabs, 

Treat Toss, Wings Wanted, and Spooky Slime. All the events promoted scientific principals through 

interactive experimentation. Zara, a fifth grader at OSES, stated “My favorite part was the Spooky 

Slime.” The Bourkiza’s favorite activity was “when we did the Alka-Seltzer, it was awesome.” Hannah 

stated “I liked every activity!”  

Almost 400 people participated in this educational event.   

   

 



     

        

 

 


